

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic received today the Ambassador of the Russian Federation in Belgrade, Alexander Chepurin.

The talks focused on the visit by Minister Dacic to the Russian Federation and his meeting with Minister of Foreign Affairs Sergey Lavrov in Sochi on 21 August 2018.

Minister Dacic took the opportunity to thank the Russian Federation for supporting the Republic of Serbia in the preservation of its sovereignty and territorial integrity.